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Tregony Clockhouse Players
Caroline Cawrse

2 The Glebe

Tregony

TR2 5TB
Thank you for your interest in the waiting list for our children’s chorus. 

Tregony Clockhouse Players have been established for almost 40 years and we produce high, quality fun pantomimes for the whole family. These are large scale amateur productions and all cast members experience singing, dancing, acting, costume, make-up and of course, performing in front of an audience. Our children’s chorus; comprised of primary school children, is an integral part of our pantomime and everyone will be given a line to perform, if they want one! 

We rehearse weekly in November and December and then twice weekly in January and February. Our pantomime is performed during the February half term and we will require your child to be available for all performances. 

Please complete the details below and send this form to me. Once I’ve received your completed form, I will add your child to our waiting list and contact you when a place becomes available.

	Child’s name 
	

	Child’s date of birth 


	

	Parent’s name 


	

	Contact email 


	

	Contact phone number 


	


Kind Regards

Caroline Cawrse 

Children’s Liaison Officer 

Tregony Clockhouse Players 

c.cawrse@btinternet.com
www.tregonyclockhouseplayers.co.uk

